
 
Center for Families 

Google Group  
 
What is a Google Group? 
A Google Group is an email messaging group. You can communicate with members of the group by 
sending a message to one e-mail address. You will also receive messages from other members. All 
messages are approved prior to sending out. If you could like to post a message to our Google Group, 
please email Cynthia at cwoodward@cambridgema.gov.  
 
What are the purposes of the Center for Families Google Group? 

• Connect Cambridge parents, childcare providers, and other family service providers with each 
other  

• Remind families of upcoming programs  
• Share information about parenting  
• Let each other know about events in the area for families  
• Share other helpful information about raising and caring for children in Cambridge  

 
Why should I join? 

• Receive the Center for Families newsletter as soon as it is available  
• Get reminders about Center for Families events & workshops  
• Receive information  
• Connect to others in the community  

 
Who can join? 
If you care for at least one child who is 8 years or younger living in Cambridge, you are welcome to join the 
Google Group. To join, please e-mail Cynthia at cwoodward@cambridgema.gov.  
 
Who can send a message to the Google Group? 
If you have information regarding a free, family-friendly event for Cambridge families and would like to send 
it to the Center for Families Google Group, please contact Cynthia at cwoodward@cambridgema.gov. All 
messages must be pre-approved before given permission to post. Remember, the Google Group is not 
for selling items or advertising jobs.   
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